
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 693, San Gabriel, CA 91778-0693 
Email: GTTribalCouncil@aol.com           Phone:(626) 286-1632    Fax:(626) 286-1262   

 
 
Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
One Gateway Plaza Mail Shop 99-22-6 

Los Angeles CA 90012 
Attn: Cory Zelmer  

 
Re: Los Angeles Gondola  
 
January 30, 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Zelmer:  
 
We are writing this letter out of extreme concern for the proposed LA Gondola Project.  The 
building of the Gondola will greatly impact current open space, disturb wildlife and cause 
disruption at LA Historic Park. Our tribal council and local Gabrieleno Tongva Community are 
against this project.   
 
As a tribe, we have very little space within Los Angeles County to gather as community and to 
enjoy outdoor space.  Unfortunately, the capitalistic opportunity will cause more than 
disruption, but it will also further damage to Mother Earth and our natural world environment.   
 
We ask you to please stop the project. The traffic, and unnecessary construction that will 
further the damage to our planet will not improve our lives, traffic conditions or lives as 
Angelino’s.  This proposal is just another poorly short-sighted business venture that will leave 
our city and county in a worse situation than what we are currently experiencing.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kimberly M. Johnson 
Tribal Secretary.  

 

GABRIELENO/TONGVA 

SAN GABRIEL BAND OF MISSION INDIANS 
 


